
FCHS Foundation AGM Report June 25, 2020 
 

Medical Equipment Appeal 2019/2020 

 Appeal commenced - May 2019  

 Completed in March 2020 

 Appeal $175,500 (see attached newsletter for detail) 

 

Staff Education Support 

 Foundation supported $12k towards staff education 

 

Auxiliary Support 

 Foundation thanks the FCHS Volunteers and Auxiliary for their continued support  

 19/20 donation $15k for hospital equipment 

 

2019 Golf Tournament 

 25th Annual Golf Tournament was a success with a full field of 36 teams 

participating 

 $28k raised on the day, best result to date 

 Due to the “uncertainty” surrounding Covid-19 the 2020 Golf Tournament 

has been cancelled 

 All 2019 players, auction item donors & sponsors notified  

 

Newsletter 

 Foundation produced a fall and spring newsletter 

 Thank you to Ellen Robson (FCHS Volunteer and LAC member) who provides 

proof reading prior to production 

 In collaboration with the Communication Team of FCHS an additional 2 page 

insert focusing on hospital services continued in 19/20 

 Foundation newsletter supports Foundation, Hospital Departments, 

Auxiliary/Volunteers, Adult Day Program, and Four Counties Transit 

 Newsletter allows full FCHS focus to the community 

 Distribution exceeds 12,000 mail outs in the Four Counties Catchment Area 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



“Beefin It Up” 

 In 2019 the foundation held the 2nd “Beefin It Up” event proceeds from the 

evening totaled $3,965, the event was well attended 

 Steph Ouellet again presented an interesting presentation focused on “what is 

happening at FCHS” 

 Silent auction and live pie auction were well received. 

 

FCHS Foundation – Memorial, Donor, Recognition 

 Memorial and Donor Recognition boards updated as at December 31, 2019  

 

FCHS Foundation Board 

 Foundation continues to recruit new board members 

 Thank you Steph Ouellet and Kim Jenkins for your support and expertise in your 

various fields 

 

Strategic Retreat 

 Retreat was booked for May 2020 however due to COVID-19 has been delayed, 

a date to be determined 

 

COVID-19 

 Foundation staff located to home offices in mid-March and continue to work from 

home with a return date unknown at this time 

 Spring appeal and newsletter were produced with approximately a month delay 

in completing 

 The foundation projects revenue to be challenged during this unprecedented time 

 June finance, board, AGM meetings to be held virtually 

 

 

 

 

Tom Jeffery – Four Counties Health Services Foundation Board Chair 


